Rotary District 6510 Disaster Response Committee
Minutes Aug 13, 2019
Members present on the call:

Chair PDG Joe Miller; iPDG lill Pietrusinski; PDG Wayne Gerlock; Mark Bearth; Bill Hackler;
Janice Alka

Joe Miller said Wayne spoke to DG Gary Hamm about awarding Gov trophy points for
participating in the DR Committee.

Aur reported via email 10 Luminade solar lights were purchased by the Lenkers and will be
installed in the trailer

Jill reported she gave a presentation to Fairview Heights today using Joe Miller’s slides. $125 in
personal donations were provided made payable to District 6510 Charities.

Joe is scheduled to do a presentation in October to the Mt. Vernon Club.

Bill Hackler spoke to Allen Kidd from Mt Carmel about using the 4H club as a location in Wabash
County to use for a VRC. Wayne requested we check to see if an MOU was signed.

We need to see if Aur spoke to the Carbondale Club about a possible generator. Cindy Guthrie
from Fairview Heights is moving and may have some items she can donate. She was referred to
Wayne to discuss if they can be used.

Mark Bearth requested the size vehicle required to tow the trailer. Wayne said it needed to be
% ton or greater but we are unsure of the exact weight of the trailer once filled. Mark stated
we need to get a clearer data of the combined weight of the loaded vehicle. Wayne will work
on getting the information.

Our next call will be September 10 call in # 618-230-4116 code 6510#

Respectfully Submitted, PDG Jill Pietrusinski



